
 

Churchill Garden Club 
Do you know the difference between an annual and a perennial?  Looking for a way to know some of your neighbors 
and become involved in the community?  Join us and become a member of the Churchill Garden Club. 

Mission Statement:  The objective of this organization is to promote an interest in horticulture; an appreciation of 
artistic design, and an awareness of ecology and the environment. 

Membership is open to men and women interested in pursuing the goals of the organization.  Although the majority of 
our members reside in the greater Churchill area, we welcome all interested candidates who share our goals.  Meetings 
are held monthly from September through December; March through June and are followed by a fun activity. 

Dues:  Ninety-five dollars per annum, due by July 1.  Checks are made payable to the Churchill Garden Club and sent 
to Sharon Pedrotti, 3816 Henley Drive, Pittsburgh, PA  15235. 

Civic Contributions:  During the past year we contributed to Penn State Extension-Garden Table, Pittsburgh Botanical 
Garden, Grow Pittsburgh, Penn State Extension-Mercy Behavioral Garden, Western PA Conservancy, and Phipps 
Conservatory.  

Community Service: Our club maintains three community gardens; is responsible for an Adopt-A-Highway Litter 
Control Project.  

Programs – 2022-2023 

August 21, 2022                   Welcoming Summer Soiree  
September 15, 2022            Backyard Pollinators, Ryan Stauffer: Yagle Room 
October 10, 2022            Frick Environmental Center 
November 10, 2022          Plant Propagation by Denise Schreiber: Yagle Room 
December 6, 2022              Holiday Brunch and Gift Exchange: Yagle Room      
March    TBA                        Deer Resistant Gardening: Yagle Room        
April 13, 2023               Cake Decorating with Flower Motif, Denise Crane: Yagle Room          
May 16, 2023                       Perennials in the Garden, Bill Goff: Yagle Room 
June 6, 2023                       Garden Tour, Private Residence, Kevin Prall  followed by a luncheon and  
                                           installation of Officers                             

 
Contact Membership Chairman, Eileen Kisloff, at 412-731-2409 for more information and check out our dates at 
ChurchillBorough.com>Around Town.  Guest are always welcome. 
 

 


